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Editorial 

Goodbye to my favourite journal 

With these few lines, I greet all the entomologists who have 

collaborated with the “Bulletin of Insectology”. When Stefano 

Maini asked me (in 2002) if I wanted to collaborate, since the 

journal would have changed its look, I immediately accepted 

and took the project to heart, carrying it forward throughout all 

these years, but at that time I was working at the entomology 

library of the University of Bologna and I still had no idea how 

to manage a scientific journal. Over time I learned many things. 

Most of you do not know me and have never heard of me, but 

I have read and written the messages with each of you, your 

manuscripts, the revisions and everything needed for the layout 

of each article. 

I am satisfied with the results obtained, considering that at the 

beginning it was a leap in the dark. Now it is time to change my 

life, retirement is coming, other things to do, the family... eve-

rything I have done up to this issue will be done by Pensoft, 

certainly in a more professional way. 

A (virtual) hug and best wishes to everyone. 

Ciao 

Davide MONTANARI 




